
We have had another busy fortnight! 

A huge congratulations to all of our Year 6 children and
the staff for having completed their SATs this week. We
know that you have all done your best and we are very
proud of you all. It was great that so many children were
able to join us for breakfast each day this week; it is
always good to approach SATs with a full stomach!

Year 4 had a fabulous time at Grafham Water Centre last
week. I was so impressed with their courage and resilience
when trying new activities including paddle boarding and
kayaking, I was equally impressed with the kindness,
politeness and team-spirit they displayed towards each
other. The instructors praised our children for their
exemplary behaviour.

Our Year 3 children enjoyed a visit to The Higgins Museum
last week, where they enjoyed finding out about everyday
life in The Iron Age. The children told me that they had a
great time.

A huge thank you to Sadie Hume and Mrs Robinson for
starting a Gardening Club with some of our Year 2
children. I was so impressed with how carefully the
children planted tiny tomato and pepper plants and I
can't wait to see how well the tomatoes grow that they
planted from seed. I know that the children also really
enjoyed making their own tomato, basil and mozzarella
salad, I hope it tasted as good as it looked!
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DIARY DATES
May
15: Year 6 KidsWorld Trip
15: Year 2 SATS during the week
21: Car Boot Sale, 10am til noon
22: Year 2 SATS during the week
24: Rabbits assembly, 9am
26: Summer concert & picnic for all school, time 10.30am
29: Half term all week

June
5: Back to school
5: Year 4 timestables tests (over 3 weeks)
14: Cygnets assembly, 9am
14: Years 3-6 Sports Day, 2pm
16: Year 1 & 2 Sports Day, 9.30am
20: Nursery Sports Day, 9am
21: Hedgehogs assembly, 2.30pm
21: Reception Sports Days, 9am
22: Year 6 Leavers Production, 6pm
25: Year 6 to PGL Residential
28: Chicks assembly, 9am

July
2: ScottFest Summer Fayre, 1pm-3.30pm
20: Year 6 Awards Evening, 6pm
21: Last day of school (NO Friday club or afternoon Scotties)

Please ensure you drive with due care and attention, park in
a safe manner and do not block drives and pathways. You
must only park in the disabled bays if you are displaying a
valid blue badge. You must not park in the staff car parks.




Parking and Driving



SUPERSTARS



YEAR 1 
Cayden E, Isabelle H,

Oliver P, Ezra T, Veliona K
& Kaitlyn N




YEAR 2 
Megan W, Joseph B, 

Ivy W & Woody W 



YEAR 3
Oliver A, Holly, A, Olivia A,

Mya K, Amir S 
& Dante Z









YEAR 4 
Ava A,  Annabella G.

Eliora S, Roan S 
& Cian M




YEAR 5 
Savannah H, Jacob W,

Jazmeet S, Ariana B
 & Eddie R






YEAR 6 
Tommy C, Tommy M,

Elijah O & Jaiden S

YEARS 1-6




Week:  24th April



Years 1-6: 95.7%
Classes with the highest

South
 Hedhehogs: 98.2%

North
Hillary: 99%

Week: 2nd May



Years 1-6: 96.9%
Classes with the highest

South
Bumblebees: 97.9%

North
 Grylls: 100%

Attendance 
Target 97%



PTA NEWS
 Sunday 21st May, 10am til Noon. Pitches

are £5.50 each 



Bring wet weather stuff (gazebos) and
your own table.

Entry for visitors will be £1 per adult and children free.

Father's Day Shop
The Father's Day orders are open.
Deadline Noon 29th May.
Presents are only suitable for adults.

Thank you for all offers of help and we will reply asap.  
If anyone else can help at any events, please email

office@scottprimary.co.uk

Summer Fayre / Scott Fest
Sunday, July 2nd, from 1pm to 3.30pm.




We have a live band and are looking for external stall
holders -  £15 & you will need public liability insurance.




We are also looking for funfair-type attractions and food
stalls - please email for more information as the cost is

variable depending on your offering.

Hurry only a few pitches left. Book here:
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/scott-primary-school-car-

boot-sale-pitch-tickets-631964511867

Order here: https://www.pta-
events.co.uk/scottprimaryschoolpta/

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/scott-primary-school-car-boot-sale-pitch-tickets-631964511867


Year 4 went into the woods for their outdoor
learning session hunting for invertebrates. 
We learned how to use classification keys. 

Walking Bus
Every Friday morning we meet at St Mark's Church,

with a stop at the Tyne Crescent underpass, with staff
and volunteers to walk with the children to school.




If your child would like to join and/or you would like to
volunteer, please contact the school office.




Friday Coffee Mornings
Please pop along for a cuppa and chat at our Friday

coffee morning, 8.45am with Mrs Rycraft and Mrs
Weerasirie. Please go to the South Pole office

Everyone welcome.



In music Fiennes have been learning a section of
'Somewhere over the Rainbow' on the glockenspiels.

Next lesson we will think about sampling from the
melody and using it as a 'loop' in our own 'remix'.

Year 3 children enjoyed a visit to The Higgins
Museum, where they enjoyed finding out about

everyday life in The Iron Age.



We got in the Coronation spirit wearing red, white & blue.
 

Well done to all the children who made, decorated & coloured
crowns. It was very hard to choose a winner from each year

group. We hope you enjoyed your ice cream vouchers.



A big thank you to our PTA who bought a commerative badge
for every child and member of staff.




